
 
 

KIRKSVILLE COUNTRY CLUB 
31st ANNUAL 3-MAN SCRAMBLE 

 
 

MAY 15TH & 16TH, 2021 
 
 

ANTICIPATED CASH PRIZES 
 1ST PLACE $1500           2ND PLACE $1200 
3RD PLACE  $ 900           4TH PLACE  $ 450 

 
 

ACTUAL PAYOUT AND NUMBER OF FLIGHTS WILL BE  
DETERMINED BY THE NUMBER OF TEAMS 

 
 
Entry Fee $360/Team Includes Skins & Mulligans Plus: 

* Free dinner during Calcutta on Saturday 
* Free practice round Friday May 14th (call the pro shop at 665-5335 after May 6th to reserve tee times) 
* Free entry in drawing for other prizes  

 

Notice to Competitors:  SATURDAY SHOTGUN: 7:30 & 12:30  /  SUNDAY SHOTGUN: 7:00 & 1:00 

 
* PM TEE TIMES ON SATURDAY ARE LIMITED TO THE FIRST 44 PAID TEAMS -NO EXCEPTIONS 
* NO COOLERS OR OUTSIDE BEVERAGES PERMITTED ON THE PROPERTY!!!!   
* Only reserved and paid for carts will be available; or you may bring your own.   
* Teams will not be entered until the entry fee is received. 
* Every attempt will be made to play the event. (Be prepared to play in all weather, except lightning). 
* The Tournament Committee reserves the right to accept or refuse any entry. 
* Each team is responsible for knowing their start times.  Teams late to the tee will be disqualified. 
* Limited stroke improvement. 

 
Entry Form (please return with payment) 

 

Player   Address     Phone    E-mail   
 
1.                
 
2.                
 
3.                
 

Start time Saturday:                  7:30 am      OR                      12:30 pm.  Call for availability on PM waitlist 
Carts required:                         x $72 ($36 PER CART PER DAY)   

 
We have a limited amount of rental carts available.  First signed up AND PAID will have a cart reserved. 

 
Please mail entry and payment to:  Kirksville Country Club P.O. Box 1050 Kirksville, MO. 63501 

Questions???  Please Call 660-665-5335 or email cfitz@pga.com 

Mark Srnka 
Memorial Long Drive 

Championship 
 

Sponsored by: 
Sonny’s Collision Center 

 

Proceeds to benefit: 
TSU NEMO Alumni 
Chapter Scholarship 

 

Join us Friday evening, 
May 14th to remember 

Mark and to take place in 
our 3rd annual long drive 

championship.   
 

Cash and prizes will be 
handed out to the winners 

that evening!!   
 

More details to follow 
 
 


